
 

Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1717 

Chelan, Washington   98816 

(509) 682-5464 

 

 

 
June 21, 2012 

 

 

Executive Secretary  

  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

Enclosed please find proposed Tariff No. 17 submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., 

G-121., the purpose of which is to update Item 230 disposal fees in the Chelan County 

portion of our tariff due to an increase in disposal fees at the North Chelan County 

Transfer Station that take effect on July 1, 2012. 

 

On May 18, 2012 a general rate case was filed for Zippy Disposal Service, Inc.  

However, it is unlikely that staff will be able to complete its full investigation of the 

filing before the Chelan County disposal increase goes into effect.  The attached tariff 

pages reflect only the impact to rates as a result of the disposal increase.   

Please replace the affected pages filed under TG-120733 with the attached pages.  

 

Please do not redocket. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Glen Austin at (509)682-

5464, our fax number is (509) 682-5379. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Leo S. Miller, President 

Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 

 

 

 


